
Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Technical Revision to Regular 112 Operation Reclamation Permit # M-2002-020 

Christie Coleman <Christie.Coleman@greeleygov.com> Mon, Sep 11, 2017 at 9:33 AM
To: "Hays - DNR, Peter (peter.hays@state.co.us)" <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Hi Peter, 

I would like to request additional time for us to provide (and the Division to review) the requested additional information
associate with the technical revision for the 25th Ave. Site.  It’s my understanding that technical revisions are competed
within a 30-day review period (Sept. 13 for this project) unless a request for additional time is receive. 

We should have our response to the TR comments completed within the next few days, and we also want to make sure
the Division has time to review the information once it is submitted. 

Let me know if a time extension can be granted, or if you need any additional information to process this request. 

Thanks for the help on this, and call or email if you would like to talk. 

Best regards, 

Christie 

From: Hays - DNR, Peter [mailto:peter.hays@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 11:14 AM 
To: Christie Coleman <Christie.Coleman@Greeleygov.com> 
Subject: Re: Technical Revision to Regular 112 Operation Reclamation Permit # M-2002-020 

Christie, 

A copy of the adequacy review letter for the 25th Ave Site technical revision is attached. A hard copy will be mailed. 

Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist II 

[https://drive.google.com/uc?export=download&id=0B8gdupL6hOgVZGxzaU9HQ21pUHc] 
P 303.866.3567 Ext. 8124 | F 303.832.8106 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 
peter.hays@state.co.us<mailto:peter.hays@state.co.us> I www.mining.state.co.us<https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/
url?u=http-3A__www.mining.state.co.us&d=DwMFaQ&c=pbFUQEEuORr9SHVU_qyyLQ8fMT0iT3TCyq8KIT8w5SE&r=
RYzIukRuTpOx8MlxMEZRnLIse6_lLQDRcp0LtHGggWA&m=uRG1fPPZUftgHNk4Pcw8rSdIXEwFhZ
91tK_s1DCfROk&s=yGk2qN4Y-Ap51pqA7yZe7r6JmCOMC8SS1xI1nbWD5qw&e=> 

On Thu, Aug 24, 2017 at 1:37 PM, Christie Coleman <Christie.Coleman@greeleygov.com<mailto:Christie.Coleman@
greeleygov.com>> wrote: 
Hi Peter, 

Thanks for your voice message indicating that you have received the Technical Revision to Regular 112 Operation
Reclamation Permit # M-2002-020, which will implement erosion protection measures at the City of Greeley's Poudre
Ponds Water Storage Facility. Please let me know if you have any questions regarding that Technical Revision or if there
is any additional information that I can provide. Can you also let me know when you think the results of that review will be
available? 

Thanks for the information, and please call or email if you would like to discuss this. 

Best regards, 

Christie Coleman 

Christie Coleman, P.E., PMP I Senior Water Resources Engineer 
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City of Greeley I Water and Sewer Department 
1100 10th Street, Suite 300 I Greeley, Colorado 80631 
Office: 970-350-9209<tel:970-350-9209> I Cell: 970-381-2874<tel:970-381-2874> 

25th Ave TR01 Adequacy Letter 20170830.pdf 
167K
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